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Tainted Candy Facebook Post Questioned
(KNZA)--Don't believe everything you read. 

That follows a fast spreading Facebook post this week, claiming that tainted candy had been found
in a Hiawatha store. 

The claim that a needle was found in the candy mirrored similar, debunked stories that have been
making the rounds for years, even prior to the internet. 

Hiawatha Police say there was no report made regarding the claim while the store's manager says no
such incident has been brought to his attention. However, there are new developments in the story,
which we continue to follow, drawing new questions into exactly what happened. We'll keep you up
to date as those developments are made public. 
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